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On August 13, 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy visit from new JICA 

(Japan International Cooperation Agency) volunteers. 

The new volunteers are Mr.Kyotaro Takahashi, who is based at Usakos Junior 

Secondary School, in charge of Mathematics Education and Ms. Yuko Kamata who is 

based at Omaheke Regional Council, Directorate of Education, Arts & Culture, in 

charge of  Primary School Education. 

Ambassador Nishimaki briefed the volunteers on the educational and living 

conditions in Namibia and offered words of encouragement for their future 

activities. 

 

(From Left) Mr. Takahashi, Ambassador Nishimaki, Ms. Kamata          

and Mr. Hoshino (JICA Resident Representative) 


